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It is already summer and the children are out of school and excited for the summer activities to begin!  We pray that you and your family have a fun and safe summer and can take off to enjoy life with your family or maybe extended family.

Our annual Vacation Bible School was a great success! Average daily attendance was around 30 kids.  They all had a great time with the programs, activities, crafts, and singing.  Thank you to all the volunteers, food prep ladies, group leaders, VBS leaders, and song leaders! We couldn’t have VBS without the dedicated people that organize and make it happen.

Please watch for my recap of the Annual Conference that ran from 5/30 – 6/1 in Topeka.  It always proves to be very interesting.

A couple of things upcoming: Father’s Day is June 16 and the bikers for Alzheimer’s will again be coming through this year on their way biking across the country on June 17th.

[bookmark: _GoBack]John Wesley’s quote for this month: “There is in every believer, both the testimony of God’s Spirit, and the testimony of his own, that he is a child of God.”

God’s Blessings to each of you!

Pastor Galen 
